
 
 
Mapping 
 
October 1, 2020 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Thursday, October 1, 2020 in Room 
104 of the Courthouse. Committee Chairman Bob Murrell called the meeting to order at 9 a.m. 
Shannon Carroll, Ray Spencer, Jennifer Bryant and Keri Nusbaum were present.  
 
Motion: Carroll made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve minutes of the September 3, 2020 
meeting as presented. On voice vote, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Draft Agreement for Principal Data  
 
Motion: Carroll made motion, seconded by Murrell to leave the price at $800 and continue with 
the contract as is.  
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments:  Ray Spencer said he had given White Heath Water Works Leanne Brehob-Riley’s 
contact information.  
 
The next meeting will be November 5, 2020 at 9 a.m. 
 
Motion:   Carroll made motion, seconded by Murrell to adjourn. On voice vote, all in favor, and 
the meeting adjourned at 9:21 a.m.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 
 
 
 
 
 


